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Dean Ms. Jewell,

After much neview and consideration, including
have come to the nealization that the process
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discussions with members of your staff, we

to become a fon-pnofit waten system ls futile.

We will thenefore be changing Acme Water!{orks to a not-fon-pnofit or co-op status, whichever
is the most logical and workable solution for us and our customers now and in the future.

If you have any helpful advice on this transltion we would welcome that input from you.

Sincerely,
Joe1 and Leslie Wahlin


